Letter No.- BMDP/C-22/19, dated-16.12.19

Sub :- Invitation to attend the Conference and send blessings
Respected Prof. (Dr.) Tater
On behalf of Bhartiya Mahila Darshnik Parishad, I request your kind presence at our 13th Annual Conference in Mumbai, going to be organized by the Dept. of Philosophy, University of Mumbai, Mumbai from 18th to 20th of Jan 2020.

You are very special for our organization who is standing back in our endeavour for women empowerment. As such, we need your blessings for the success of our conference. Therefore, I request you to send your blessings message along with your passport size photograph.
With thankful regards,

Sincerely yours
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( Prof. Raj Kumari Sinha)

President

            Bhartiya Mahila Darshanik Parishad  
To

Prof. (Dr.) Sohan Raj Tater 
Former V.C. Singhaniya University
Ladnu, Rajathan
